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Norco IMC invites
you to take a look
back to September
1990 when the “Norco
Pioneers” attended
the first classes at
Norco College.

Since classrooms were
still being constructed
at the start of the fall
semester, Norco
College’s first daytime
students attended
classes at the Church
of the Rock in Norco.
This group of about
200 students was
known as the “Norco
Pioneers.”

The course offerings
consisted of first-year
transferrable courses
such as Psychology,
English, Guidance,
Political Science, CIS,
and Health Science.

The first student to
arrive at the make-
shift campus was Paul
Nesbitt. “This is really
convenient,” he said.
“It’s a walk and I don’t
have to drive.”

The campus would
not open until spring
1991, but the Norco
Pioneers took pride

in being the first to
attend courses. “I'm
glad I'm a part of it. It
will be great to be a
part of the new school
opening up,” said
Vanessa Hernandez.
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